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Event Overview: 

The quiz competition was organized by MECHSO CLUB of Mechanical Engineering department 

on 1st September, 2023 with the aim of promoting academic excellence, encouraging 

teamwork, and fostering a spirit of healthy competition among students. The event attracted 

participation from various branches of the institute. 

 

Competition Format: 

The competition was conducted in a quiz show format, consisting of six rounds with diverse 

subjects and topics. Each round had a mix of multiple-choice questions, short-answer 

questions, and critical thinking exercises. The questions covered a wide range of subjects, 

including science, mathematics, literature, history, and current affairs. 

 

Participants: 

The event saw enthusiastic participation from students of different branches, representing their 

skill and academic levels. A total of 74 participants participated out of which 16 students were 

selected to formulate eight teams on the basics of written test. 

 

Organizational Excellence: 

I must commend the organizing committee for their meticulous planning and execution of the 

event. The competition ran smoothly, and the schedule was adhered to rigorously. The 

questions were well-researched and balanced in terms of difficulty, ensuring that the 

competition remained fair and engaging. 

 

Results and Winners: 

After several intense rounds of quizzing, the winners of the competition were announced. 

Prizes and certificates were awarded to the top-performing 2 teams and individuals. The 

recognition and rewards served as motivation for all participants to strive for academic 

excellence. 

 

Conclusion: 

In conclusion, the quiz competition by MECHSO CLUB was a resounding success. It achieved its 

objectives of promoting academic excellence and fostering healthy competition among 

students. . It was also an excellent platform for networking and building friendships with fellow 

participants. I would like to express my gratitude to the organizing committee, the volunteers, 

and the sponsors for their dedication and support in making this event possible. 
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